To: Rattan Nahal
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Application of amendment to zoning by-laws

From: Rattan Nahal

Sent: 2021/09/02 9:45 PM

To: Ramsammy, Andrew <Andrew.Ramsammy@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application of amendment to zoning by-laws

Hello,

| am the owner of 2051 Williams Parkway Unit 11, Brampton Ontario L6S 5T3. | have received a letter indicating an
application to amend the zoning by laws which will permit a pet crematorium to be operated in this area. | have many
concerns about this application and wish to dispute the decision to allow this pet crematorium to open.

These buildings are comprised of manufacturing companies so it does not seem ideal for a pet crematorium to be
opened in the area. This will also result in the property value of all the units decreasing with the presence of a pet
crematorium site. Please let me know where | can voice my concerns and take action against this application.

Thank you,

Rattan Nahal



